OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
MARK WHITE STATE CAPITOL
GOVERNOR AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711
January 15, 1986

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Governor White has requested that the enclosed photographs
which you had sent to him for his inscription be returned to
your immediate attention.

Several other prints will follow this package at a later
date and under separate cover.

If I can be of assistance with any other items, please
feel free to contact me at the Governor's Press Office.

Yours truly,

Vot~

Greg Vimont
Governor's Photographer

Dr. Hector P. Garcia

National Archives and Historical Foundation
1315 Bright St.

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Enclosures: two photographs

Press Office: 512-463-1826
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